
Dear Committee, 
  
I want to sincerely thank you for your incredibly hard work in crafting the map to implement the new City 
Council plan.  Your historic service to the citizens of Austin and future generations won't be forgotten. 
  
My husband and I are residents of Northwest Hills and strongly support the final map of November 6, 
2013.  We more closely identify with the central Austin community in terms of traffic, development, 
schools, and other important issues. 
  
Unfortunately, we will be unable to attend either of the two meetings this week to express our support.  
We urge final approval of this Final Map. 
  
Thank you again, 
  
Jan Breland 
 


